NOTICE

THE WARRICK COUNTY BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES
WILL HOLD A PUBLIC COMMENT ON

Monday, July 14, 2025 AT 7:00 P.M.

This meeting will be located at the Central Services Building
located at 930 W. Main Street, Boonville, IN. 47601

The meeting will be held to discuss:

- Ed-Flex Waiver
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DEPARTMENT OF LEARNING

To:  Dr. Abbie Redmon, Superintendent
From: Jason Fischer, Director of Learning
Re:  Ed-Flex Waiver Four (4)

Date: July 2, 2025

The Warrick County School Corporation (WCSC) will be applying for Waiver Four (4) within the Ed-
Flex Waiver program. This waiver will provide flexibility for funding educational services through the
Title IV-A grant. The Title IV-A grant stipulates that any Local Education Agency (LEA) with a total
allocation of $30,000.00 or more, allocate funds as follows:

Focus Area Distribution Focus Area Percentage (%)
If total allocation is $30,000 or (A)Well Rounded Education 20%
more 20% must be allocated to
Focus Area A, 20% must be (B) Safe and Healthy Schools 20%
allocated to Focus Area B, and
some must be allocated to Focus (C) Improve Uses of Technology Some Funding -
Area C. No Percentage

Required

For the 2025-2026 academic year, the WCSC will seek approval to allocate all funding provided by
Title IV-A in Focus Area B. This flexibility will allow us to provide additional support to students that
have experienced significant trauma in their lives. A portion of this funding allows the WCSC to hire
additional behavior coaches that work alongside our educators, counselors, and administration to create
an educational environment that meets the emotional and academic needs of our students. Please
forward this request to the WCSC Board of Trustees for consideration. :



